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November 12, 2024 
 
 
Dear Cutera partner: 
 

I am writing to address a rumor, published by a paid research organization and citing anonymous sources, 
claiming that Cutera is preparing to file for bankruptcy next month.  This is 100% false. 

We recently reported our 3rd quarter financial results, which were in line with our previously communicated 
guidance. We also disclosed cash on hand of over US$50 million.  As we plan for longer-term success, we 
would like to strengthen our financial position by exploring transactions that could reduce our debt burden 
and expand our liquidity and access to capital.  I can assure you that any capital structure transaction would 
first and foremost preserve our commitment to our customers and employees.   

Cutera is fully committed to serving our customers, and we feel that it is important to be open and transparent 
with our valued partners.  In that spirit, please let us know if you have any questions, or if there is any way we 
can serve you better. 

 
Best regards, 

 
Taylor Harris 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


